From: Loraine Domine

To: HRULES Exhibits

Subject: HB 4167

Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 10:08:44 AM

23 AM (39 minutes ago)

Honorable Committee Members

This legislation is so complicated that no one has been able to determine how much it will cost.

The citizens of Oregon need to have the contents of this bill broken down into small segments and costs assessed individually on the different factors.

To say that rural areas will not be impacted for the next decade etc. is a smoke screen. Also making the contributions contingent on income levels is impossible to determine.

No one can pay for these costs then wait for tax returns to be reimbursed. Seems this bait and switch has been used with the "Oregon Kicker" for years now and if you do not
get a tax refund then you do not receive the rebate.

Please do not continue this bill in the short session. When we voted in these sessions it was not meant for this type of business.

Sincerely
Loraine.M.Domine
16680 S.E. Snake Rd.
Prineville, Oregon 97754
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